
 

 
 

July 10th, 2025 

 

Dear OLP families,  

 

The 2024-25 school year has come to an end and the summer holidays have arrived! 

The staff and I would like to thank each of you for your collaboration and support 

throughout this school year.  

 

A few points of information for you. Report cards are available on Mozaïk.  

The following documents can be found on our school website:   

https://olp.swlauriersb.qc.ca/ 

  

• 2025-26 School Calendar  

• Supply Lists for each grade  

• GB Annual Report – will be available on the website shortly. 

 

The supply lists for each grade are also available on the SSLT portal:  

https://sslt.swlauriersb.qc.ca/Portal/BuildingDetail/9c432a2c-480d-41ea-8a63-

29e9aabcf241 

 

Our Annual General Assembly (AGA) and meet the teacher is scheduled for the 

evening of August 28th, 2025 at 5:30pm During the AGA, we elect our Governing 

Board parent representatives. We will be electing 3 parent representatives for 2-year 

mandates and 1 parent representative for a 1-year mandate. We will also create 

our PPO for the school year during this portion of the evening. 

 

Following the AGA, all parents will have the opportunity to attend our Curriculum 

Night and meet their child’s teacher. There will be two sessions on the evening of 

August 28h; one from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm and the second one from 7:30 pm to 8:30 

pm. This will also be a wonderful opportunity for you to bring in your child’s school 

supplies. 

 

Thank You GB and PPO:  

A big thank you all of our PPO and GB members for all their continuous hard work 

and dedication to our school and students once again this year.  
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The First Day of School: 

The first day of school for Grades 1 to 6 will be September 2nd, 2025. Once again, this 

year to welcome students in a fun and colorful way, we have decided that each 

grade level will wear a color to represent them and the grade they are in.  

 

Pre-K & Kindergarten red 

Grade 1 blue 

Grade 2 purple 

Grade 3 green 

Grade 4 black 

Grade 5 white 

Grade 6 pink 

 

Progressive Entry for Pre-K and Kindergarten: 

Pre-K and Kindergarten parents have received information regarding their child’s 
progressive entry for the first week of school. The Meet-the-Teacher sessions will take 

place on August 29th for K4 and K5 parents and children. Parents of Pre-K and 

Kindergarten students already received the details and assigned times. Your child’s 
school supplies should be brought in on this day. Preschool’s first full day of school 
for all students will be Tuesday, September 9th. 2025 

 

Daycare Registration: Please remember to register for daycare if you need the 

service and have not already done so by contacting Sylvia Arenal as of August 19th, 

2025 at: sarenal@swlauriersb.qc.ca 

  

Transportation for 2025-26:  

Information regarding bus transportation will be available to you in the month 

August. As a reminder Out-Of-Zone students are not eligible for transportation. 

 

If your needs for transportation change for the upcoming school year. Please 

contact Ms. Gail (gmackinnon@swlauriersb.qc.ca) as of August 19th, to inform her. 

 

Caterer for 2025-26: 

We will be continuing to offer catering services with Midi-Bouffe for the upcoming 

school year. Once we receive their menus for the 25-26 school year, these will be 

shared with you and posted on our website.  
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SCHOOL FEES 2025-26 

In order to help with financial planning for payment of school fees for the 2025-26 

school year, you will find below the amounts that will be charged per grade level. 

 

You will receive your invoice in the fall with the breakdown of fees charged.  

Should you wish to make arrangements for payments, please contact Ms. Gail at 

gmackinnon@swlauriersb.qc.ca 

 

*Subject to possible minor adjustments in September* 

Please note if your child is registered at Daycare, the amount will be different. 

 

GRADE 
 

TOTAL FEES 
 

 
IF NOT REGISTERED IN DAYCARE 

Pre-K $453.66 

Kindergarten $453.66 

Grade 1 $512.28 

Grade 2 $498.95 

Grade 3 $511.45 

Grade 4 $509.97 

Grade 5 $510.42 

Grade 6 $527.84 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  

 PPO Family Movie Night on September 18th, 2025 

 Picture Day will take place on Thursday, October 2nd, 2025 

 

Wishing you a safe, relaxing and amazing summer!  

Kindest Regards, 
 

Mrs. Janzic 
Mrs. Janzic 

Principal 
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